
12 March 2025 

Simon Flood 
Chair, Queenstown Airport Corporation Board of Directors 

By email: simon@floodhome.net.nz 

Dear / Tēnā koe Simon 

DRAFT STATEMENT OF INTENT FEEDBACK 

My sincere thanks to the Queenstown Airport Corporation (QAC) for attending a workshop with 
Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC) elected members. A good discussion was had, and in 
particular four points were raised for the QAC Board's consideration in relation to the Draft 
Statement of Intent (SOI): 

1. Acknowledgement that the engagement with the QLDC Audit, Finance and Risk Committee
on the Master Plan 2023 investment programme will occur bi-annually.

2. In regard to the Northern Land Development disclosure, consider amending the wording to
state that QAC will undertake timely consultation on the options, scope and proposed
development of the land...

3. An enhanced reference to commitment to General Aviation activity.

6. Some commentary in relation to QAC's intent in terms of innovation in encouraging the use
of public transport options (how will the Key Performance Indicator be met).

We look forward to receiving the final SOI for consideration at the June meeting of Full Council. 

Yours sincerely, Nāku noa nā 

Glyn Lewers 
MAYOR 

Copy to:  Glen Sowry 
Mike Theelen 
Meaghan Miller 
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